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Happy New Year!!  It’s hard to believe that half of the school year is almost over!  The Trinity West 

faculty and support staff is looking forward to a very positive and successful remainder of the school year 

for all of our students. The first semester will end January 24th with report cards distributed January 29th. 

 

Although this winter has not been quite what it usually is with cold temperatures, cold weather is here! 

Please make sure that your child wears a winter coat to school. A child’s health could be at risk if he or 

she is exposed to the harsh elements for even a short period of time. We must always be prepared for 

emergency situations. 

 

As always, please feel free to call me or to stop in to talk with me regarding any concerns, questions or 

comments that you may have about your child’s education. Only together, can we create the best for our 

students at Trinity West!  

 

Upcoming Events: 

PTA Meeting    January 6 

School Store    January 10 

2 Hour Early Release   January 17 

No School – MLK Day   January 20 

End of 2nd Nine Weeks   January 24 

School Store    January 24 

Report Cards    January 29 

 

 

 


